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In an effort to bring the most value to our advertisers, the next two issues will be the Canadian Angus
Association Special Issues. The Late Fall issue will be the Canadian Angus Association Member &
Sale Directory and the Winter Issue will continue to be the Canadian Angus Association Bull Buyer’s

Guide.

We are moving the timing of the directory, so it will work as a tool through the late fall and winter
to capture more of the Angus sales that take place starting in November. Both issues are mailed to
the entire membership, as well as the complete Canadian Angus Association commercial mailing list.
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